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Comments: This comment is in reference to the draft policy that would restrict the establishment of new climbing
routes to existing climbing opportunities. As it reads now, the language in the new policy will create confusion
and limit the rich American tradition of climbing and exploration of America's beautiful wilderness areas. Non-
Wilderness climbing management policy should maintain opportunities for new anchors unless and until analyses
determine climbing should be restricted to protect cultural and natural resources. Thank you!



